
 
 
Thursday, October 3 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 

• It's HOMECOMING SEASON SEAGULLS! And tickets are on sale now. Get your tickets 
now at the treasurer's office. They are $15 with ASB and $20 without. Guest forms are also 
available and are $30. Make sure to snatch your tickets now to beat the lines at the dance! 
We'll see you there! 

• 9th grade students, do you need to catch up on some missing assignments? Do you like 
snacks? Then you're in luck! Next week the 9th Grade Success Team is hosting several Eat 
& Complete Events. Come after school on Monday, the 7th to work on English in room 
A318 with Ms. Brown or Spanish with Ms. Beaman in room C101.  There will also be Eat 
and Compete sessions for science on the 8th with Ms. Dodt, math on the 9th with Mr. 
Challman and Health on Thursday the 10th with Mr. Chambers.  Snacks will be provided.  
You can take the activity bus home. Come ready to get some work done! 

• Whether you think throwing a ball 60 feet is easy or hard, there is only one way to find out 
if you can do it! Bowling season is just around the corner, and there will be a preseason 
bowling meeting on Oct 15th after school in B-105 with Coach Bovey. Come find out about 
the exciting opportunities we have this year and what you need to be prepared for the 
upcoming season. Bowling does require a physical, so make sure you have one. If you need 
help with where to go for one, Mrs. Sievers in the athletic office can assist you. See you on 
Oct. 15th. 

• If you are interested in joining National Honor Society, invitation letters will be going out 
this week to all students who qualify based on your gpa.  You can find application packets 
next to the treasurer’s office on the first floor of the A building or outside Mrs. Carlson’s 
room A309.   You have until October 18 to complete the application.  Any questions, email 
or stop by Mrs. Carlson’s room. 

• Reminder that doors will lock 5 minutes into each period.  If you are late to class you will 
need to check in at the main building in order to be let into class. During lunches the main 
building will be the only building unlocked. The 3rd floor will be closed during both 
lunches, but you can go to the library after you have eaten.    

• Do you need a quiet place after school to read or chat with friends, maybe play a board 
game all while enjoying a nice cup of tea? Join the Tea Club after school today for our first 
meeting in Mrs. Harber’s Room A220! 

• If you are interested in participating in our First Chapter Friday battle this year, or first 

info meeting is on October 8th!  Check your school email to sign up! 

• Next Wednesday, October 9th is the PSAT.  All sophomores will take the test and all others 
will have a 3 ½ hour late start.  Testing room assignments will be posted outside the main 
office and library tomorrow.  

 
Today in sports 

• Girls soccer vs Monroe at Lincoln field at 7:00 

• Cross Country at Lynnwood at 3:30 

• Boys tennis vs Shorecrest at Clark Park at 3:30 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


